
Session Business 

July 21, 2019 

 

1. The Session approved OPS 07.02 (Hiring Employees) and a requisition to hire 4 Church Music 
Interns. 

2. An election of new Officers by the Congregation will be conducted at the August 25th service. 
3. Dr. Green requested that because of leadership transition in the Care and Prayer Committee 

due to illnesses of two key members, including the chair, individuals with knowledge of 
congregational health or other concerns notify him.  

4. A number of essential maintenance projects, including internal painting, floor waxing, cleaning 
and painting of the FLC external cross, and bids for steeple cleaning and a maintenance lift 
rental are in progress or will be launched shortly. If an individual or group is planning a 
meeting/activity in the church, it is important to consult with the office regarding maintenance 
activities that may impact the desired meeting or activity. 

5. Dr. Green will be “on vacation” for the next 3 weeks but will be available if needed for pastoral 
care. Guest ministers will lead the next 3 worship services. 

 

New Members:  Thomas (“Tom”) Applegath 


